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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
This notice applies to your vehicle(s), see enclosed VIN list. 

October 2023  
FL980 
NHTSA #23V-537 

Subject: Driveshaft 

 
In August 2023, you received a  n o t i c e  D I R  N o t i ce  informing you that your vehicle(s) was included in Recall 
campaign FL980 titled FCCC Dana Driveshaft. This notice is to inform you that due to a change to the 
bookend dates your vehicle(s) is no longer part of the FL980 campaign. No further action is required.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have questions or require further information, please 
contact the Warranty Campaigns Department at (800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time Monday through 
Friday, e-mail address DTNA.Warranty.Campaigns@Daimlertruck.com. 
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